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On November 23, Blue Spiral Records (IT) released 
Sketches of Tomorrow, a new EP by the Dutch pianist and 
composer Frerick den Haan. After his debut album NOIR 
(2020), Den Haan chose to release a new EP in the same 
year as a homage to his grandparents whom fell away 
exactly one year ago. 

One of the many memories Frerick carries with him when it
comes to his grandparents is the shared love of music. 
After losing all his grandparents in a short time, he 
threw himself back into composing music for solo piano.

The pieces are a homage to their lives and thus a lasting
memory for him and his family. In other words, the 
closing chapter of a very special book.

The album title Sketches of Tomorrow refers to looking 
back and looking ahead in life. ''The wise lessons I 



learned from my grandparents in the past are my personal 
sketches for in the future'', as Frerick points out. The 
title therefore insinuates a new chapter in life.

Partly thanks to his grandparents, Frerick was introduced
to a whole legion of classical musicians, including Erik 
Satie, Debussy, Beethoven and Chopin, who left a lasting 
impression on him. In addition to his own style, the 
sounds of these masters therefore also shimmer through in
his own compositions. 

About Frerick den Haan

Frerick den Haan is a Dutch pianist and composer who 
writes original compositions for solo piano. From an early
age he came into contact with the piano that captivates 
him every day.

In the busy life as a marketer, he plays the piano in the 
evening to find peace and quietness. This resulted in his 
first own album for solo piano. Frerick takes you on a 
night tour with his music, to the quiet places you can 
find in the hustle and bustle of everyday life. Little 
things you normally overlook. Recorded from his bedroom it
almost feels as if you are sitting next to him.

Robert Newsome wrote in Bandcamp Navigator about NOIR; 
(September release)''These eight pieces for solo piano 
explore the beauty and resonance found in small, quiet 
spaces. Calming and peaceful, Frerick den Haan’s 
composition explores the grandeur found in quietude''.

https://daily.bandcamp.com/bandcamp-navigator/bandcamp-navigator-september-2020
https://frerickdenhaan.bandcamp.com/releases

